
DER BOTSCHAFTER DER UKRAINE 
IN DER BUNDESREPUBLIK DEUTSCHLAND

Berlin, 30 August 2016

Ms. Marianna Bolshakova 

Secretary to the Compliance Committee 
UNFCCC Secretariat

Dear Ms. Bolshakova,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to you and to the Compliance 
Committee for cooperation and support of Ukraine.

Taking this opportunity I would like to inform on the following.
In respect to your letter dated 22 July 2016 Ref. No. MBO/drl and in addition to 

written submission of Ukraine in accordance with section X, paragraph 1 (e) of the annex to 
decision 27/CMP. 1, dated 22 July 2016 Ref. No. CC-2016-l-5/Ukraine/EB, Ukraine would 
like to inform the members of the Enforcement Branch of the Compliance Committee that 
starting from 3 August 2016 Ukraine has re-established connection between the ITL and 
National Electronic Registry of Anthropogenic Emissions and Absorption of Greenhouse 
Gases of Ukraine (UA Registry), renewed SSL Certificate and exchanged test messages 
successfully. Upon request of the ITL Administrator the status of UA Registry was set to 
“reconciliation only”. On 23 August 2016, reconciliation and time synchronization were 
successfully completed.

The Ukrainian side would appreciate if the mentioned information could be taken 
into account during consideration of the questions of implementation with respect to 
Ukraine at the 29th meeting of the Enforcement Branch of the Compliance Committee to be 
held on 7 September 2016 in Bonn, Germany.

Sincerely yours,

Andriy Melnyk

Albrechtstraße 26 • 10117 Berlin-Mitte 
Tel. (030) 2 88 87-0 ■ Fax (030) 2 88 87-163


